
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

STUDENTS TO ATTEND SCHOOL ON STRIKE DAY 5TH JULY  

Please be aware that your child is required to attend school on Wednesday 5th July 2023.  

This is to support your child with their Art coursework. Coursework is a major part of the Art 

course and it is vital that they make considerable progress before the start of Year 13.  

Students should arrive at school by 9am on Wednesday and make their way to the canteen. 

Students will be dismissed at 2pm. 

Attendance is compulsory. Non-attendance may influence your child’s progression into Year 13. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T Read 

Assistant Headteacher - Sixth Form  

 

 


